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RESPONDING TO HIS CALL
LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear John Carroll High School Community,

In 2018, when I was about to begin my first year as principal at John Carroll 
High School, a good friend and mentor of mine said to me, “Stay the 
course - God has great things in store!” The latter half of that phrase – 
 “God has great things in store” – has become a constant refrain of my 
work at JCHS over the years, as I am constantly reminded of the many 
blessings that God bestows upon our school. At no time is this more 
evident than when we are looking back at a given school year, as we do in 
the pages of this Impact Report. 

I pray that, as you read through this report, you, too, are struck by the way 
in which God continues to shower “great things” on our JCHS school 
family. From our senior Kairos retreats to a Eucharistic procession at 
Homecoming to the remarkable achievements of the Class of 2025, I 
stand in awe of what God has done for our students this year. The Holy 
Spirit is at work on our campus, and I am grateful for our incredibly 
dedicated faculty and staff who serve our students each and every day 
with faithful and loving hearts.

In a special way, I also want to thank our wider JCHS community for its 
overwhelming generosity throughout the 2024-2025 school year. Our golf 
tournament in the fall was another smashing success, and our Alumni 
tent for the Homecoming game was full of familiar faces and joyful 
remembrances. Our inaugural Blue & Gold Gala, held in March 2025, 
raised over $250,000 for our school community, as we celebrated Coach 
Dave Vercillo as our annual Veritas Servant Leader Award Winner. 

Throughout each and every one of these moments during this school 
year, God’s presence has remained a constant, serving as a source of 
strength and inspiration. As we look ahead to the 2025-2026 school year 
and our 60th anniversary, I am more convinced than ever that God has 
great things in store for John Carroll High School. Know that each of you 
has an open invitation to be a part of our story, and I remain grateful for 
the many ways in which you give generously in support of our beloved  
JCHS community.

God has great things in store,

JOHN CARROLL CORE VALUES
SMILE  |  PERSEVERE  |  ENCOURAGE  |  LISTEN  |  LOVE

We are called to be a 
community united in Christ’s 
love. We love Christ by serving 
others with joy. Excellence is 
intentional. We are made in the 
image and likeness of God. We 
are always learning.

We  
Believe

Lord,  
Direct our actions, and guide 
us by Your Spirit that during 
prayer, work, study and play, 
we may always remember to 
love You above all things and to 
love our neighbor as ourselves. 
Amen.

School 
Prayer

Mission
John Carroll High School is 

a ministry of the Diocese of 
Palm Beach committed to the 
spiritual, academic, physical, 
and emotional growth of our 
student body. Guided by our 

Catholic faith and tradition, we 
recognize Jesus Christ as the 

model for the whole person we 
seek to develop. Our mission 

is to inspire the pursuit of 
educational excellence, foster 

character formation, develop 
a commitment to service, 

and affirm the dignity of each 
student entrusted in our care.

Mrs. Corey Heroux
PRESIDENT
JCHS Alumni – Class of ‘04



Real Students. Real Impact.

EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE
Dear John Carroll Families and Friends,

At John Carroll High School, we believe that excellence is intentional. This 
core belief comes to life each day within our classrooms, our conversations, 
and our commitment to each student. As we reflect on this past year, 
we celebrate progress that reinforces our mission and strengthens the 
educational experience for every member of our community.

One of the most significant steps forward was the revision of our weighted 
GPA scale. This update aligns our academic standards with those used by 
most colleges and universities, ensuring our students are not only 
challenged but also positioned competitively for success in  
higher education.

We are also proud of the work being done to support diverse learners. 
We have collaborated closely with the St. Lucie County School Board to 
advocate for students with documented learning needs. This partnership 
has brought in additional funding, which will allow us to enhance the 
services we offer.

From individualized learning plans to classroom accommodations, every 
effort reflects our belief that each student is uniquely made in the image 
and likeness of God.

The heart of John Carroll is our faculty and staff. We are incredibly blessed 
by a team of loving, faith-filled educators who go above and beyond 
each day to serve our students with joy and purpose. Their dedication 
was especially evident in this year’s professional development on new 
instructional strategies,  empowering students to take greater ownership of 
their learning and grow in confidence, clarity, and perseverance.

Thank you for being part of our John Carroll family. Your prayers, 
partnership, and trust mean the world to us. We move forward with joy, 
confident in God’s faithfulness and excited for the future He is shaping in 
our midst.

Yours in gratitude,

Freshman Abigale Kelly hadn’t planned on attending John Carroll until a donor-funded scholarship 
made it possible. Since then, she’s jumped into every opportunity with energy and heart.

In just her first year, Abby joined the Baking Club, Beta Club (serving as historian), Math Club, and 
played both high school and club lacrosse, earning the Team Heart and Hustle Award. She also 
competed in the Math Olympics, serves as an altar server every weekend, and was recognized with 
a Virtue of the Month award. She’s maintained Principal’s Honor Roll each quarter and continues to 
make the most of her time at JCHS. Your support of John Carroll helps students like Abby thrive.

In Abby’s own words: “I prayed every night, asking God to find a way for me to go to John Carroll. I 
applied for almost every scholarship and was just waiting and hoping for enough support to make it 
possible. God answered my prayer when I found out I was a recipient of a scholarship that covered 
my tuition for all 4 years. Everything since then has just been amazing. Thank you, John Carroll, and 
thank you, John Carroll donors for changing my life.”

A John Carroll 
Catholic  Education 
Opens Doors
Auburn University

Appalachian State University

Barry University

Carson-Newman University

Catholic University of America

Clemson University

Florida Atlantic University

Florida Gulf Coast University

Oklahoma State University

Palm Beach Atlantic University

Southeastern College

St. Thomas University

University of Alabama

University of Central Florida

University of Florida

University of Kentucky

Florida International University

Florida Southern College

Florida State University

Indian River State College

Loras College

Massachusetts Maritime Academy

Mississippi State University

Ohio State University

University of Miami

University of Mississippi

University of North Florida

University of Pittsburgh

University of South Florida

University of Tampa

University of West Florida

Villanova University

2025 College Acceptances

AP Exams taken  
in 2025

85

Service hours 
recorded

8,000

Alpha Peer Ministry  
Team Members

16
Receiving Bright 
Futures Scholarship

20%

Graduation rate

100%
Average 
unweighted GPA

3.42

Class of 2025 – By the Numbers

LEADERS OF TOMORROW
John Carroll High School held its graduation ceremony on May 16, 2025, 
conferring diplomas to 100% of the senior class. Based on Latin Honors 
distinctions, this year’s two Valedictorians were Capri Crespo and William 
Ochoa, both of whom will attend the University of Florida— Capri to study 
aerospace engineering and William to study computer science. Capri 
shared, “John Carroll and all the amazing people here have truly helped me 
to grow as a person, and grow closer to God while getting a great education. 
I am forever thankful for the relationships I have built here, and everything 
John Carroll has done for me.”

Each year, two students are honored with the school’s highest recognitions: 
the Principal’s Award and the President’s Award. Mikale Lemons received 
the Principal’s Award. A member of the softball team, cheerleader, 
Alpha Peer Ministry leader, and morning show host, Mikale will attend 
Massachusetts Maritime Academy. Principal Michael Bryk shared, “This 
student models what it means to serve others with joy and to see the 
dignity in every person she encounters.”

Mrs. Corey Heroux presented the President’s Award to Mayra Fajardo, 
who will attend Florida State University. Mrs. Heroux remarked, “She is an 
embodiment of our root belief that we love Christ by serving others with 
joy, because her own joy is always so very evident. Every once in  a while, 
you encounter a young student who humbles you by their grace, their 
generosity of spirit, their joy, and their faith, and this student is one of those 
‘once in a lifetime’ kind of students.”

Mr. Michael Bryk 
PRINCIPAL 
JCHS Alumni – Class of ‘15

Will Ochoa Capri Crespo



On Giving Day alone, alumni, family, and friends raised over $10,000 
for our athletic programs and six students will have their athletic 
fees fully covered thanks to your generosity. Even more funds were 
raised for Campus Ministry, clubs, and other activities, leading to 
a total of $25,000 raised. These gifts open doors for students to 
grow in confidence, discipline, and faith. We are deeply grateful 
for every contribution, and we encourage all members of our John 
Carroll community to continue making a difference. We invite you 
to volunteer as a guest speaker for a club, assist at athletic events, 
or offer mentorship to students exploring their career paths. Your 
support strengthens our mission and shapes the lives of those 
entrusted to our care. 

Character Begins with 
Opportunity

Character 
Formation
At John Carroll, we believe that 
character is shaped not only 
in the classroom, but through 
the experiences that challenge 
students to lead, collaborate, and 
grow. With 75% of our students 
participating in at least one sport, 
and over 20 student-led clubs 
and organizations, there is truly a 
place for everyone to get involved 
and belong. 

ATHLETICS
Athletics at John Carroll continue to shape students 
into leaders who compete with heart, integrity, and 
resilience. This year, our student-athletes excelled 
across a wide range of sports, with several teams 
earning district titles, including football, girls 
basketball, baseball, and flag football. Girls Cross 
Country and three swimmers advanced to the state 
championships, and two boys qualified for the state 
weightlifting meet, including a regional champion. 
Boys and girls soccer reached the regional finals, 
and we proudly introduced our girls lacrosse team. 
Beyond the scoreboard, nine student-athletes signed 
to play at the collegiate level, demonstrating the 
strength of our programs and the commitment of 
our coaches. Whether in victory or in training, our 
athletes continue to represent John Carroll with 
pride, discipline, and purpose.

STUDENT LIFE
Clubs continue to be meaningful outlets for students 
to discover and develop their God-given talents. This 
year, we proudly launched two new organizations: 
Future Business Leaders of America and Key Club. 
FBLA hit the ground running by hosting a schoolwide 
career fair, opening the Rams Snack Shack, and 
attending the FBLA Florida State Leadership 
Conference. Through clubs like FBLA, students are 
not only learning practical skills but also building 
confidence, initiative, and a deeper sense of purpose. 
With more than 20 active clubs, John Carroll students 
are leading, creating, and serving in ways that reflect 
their faith and character. As our new Assistant 
Principal of Student Life, Mrs. Kirsten James ‘09, 
shared, “Our students have the opportunity to explore 
their interests, build friendships, and grow as leaders. 
At John Carroll, our clubs are more than just activities, 
they are a fun and meaningful way for our students to 
grow into the people that God is calling them to be.”

KAIROS RETREAT
Now in its second year, the Kairos retreat has quickly become a 
defining moment in the senior year at John Carroll. All seniors 
are required to attend the four-day, off-campus retreat, which 
offers a rare and valuable opportunity to disconnect from 
daily distractions (including their phones) and reconnect with 
themselves, each other, and God. The time away invites honest 
conversations, quiet reflection, and a deeper sense of purpose 
as students prepare for life beyond high school.

LITURGY OF THE WORD
In August 2024, John Carroll introduced a weekly Liturgy 
of the Word. Each Thursday, the school gathers to hear the 
upcoming Sunday Gospel and a student-led reflection. These 
reflections, offered by volunteers from all grade levels, help 
students deepen their understanding of Scripture and grow in 
confidence as faith leaders.

COMMITMENT TO SERVICE
At John Carroll, service is more than a requirement; it’s a way 
of life. Guided by Campus Ministry, teachers, and club leaders, 
students lead projects that reflect their values and passions. 
This year, efforts included volunteering at Watercrest Assisted 
Living, making rosaries and blankets, donating diapers, and 
collecting over 200 jars of peanut butter for Grace Packs.

At John Carroll, we are committed to educating the whole child—
spiritually, academically, physically, and emotionally—with special 
emphasis on faith formation. Students grow spiritually through 
daily religion classes, prayer services, weekly Liturgies of the Word, 
and over 15 all-school Masses each year. With more than 75% of 
families belonging to local Catholic parishes, we nurture students’ 
faith while also sharing the richness of Catholic tradition with those 
of other beliefs.  

Director of Campus Ministry Joshua Kimmelman ’19 reflects: 
“There’s no doubt that my return to John Carroll is the work of the 
Holy Spirit. Walking with students as they develop a relationship 
with the risen Christ is a great gift and a greater aid in my own 
spiritual life.”

Guided By Catholic Faith

“By being at the Kairos retreat, I have expanded my 
knowledge about God and my growing, everlasting 
relationship with Him. Before the retreat, I had no 
idea of where I was going to attend church or prayer 
group. Now, I have secured a spot as an apprentice 
youth group leader during the summer and will be 
part of a young women’s group. Thanks to John 
Carroll my faith is reinstated and fortified.”

Alani Moody, Senior

“I was nervous to speak during my Liturgy of 
the Word reflection, but with Mr. Kimmelman’s 
guidance, I found the words. I wanted my peers to 
know it’s okay to struggle with faith. It doesn’t come 
automatically. I hope my reflection helped others 
trust in God’s plan.”

Olivia Moriarty, Sophomore



School 
Advisory 
Council
John Carroll’s School Advisory 
Council is a volunteer group of 
alumni, parents, and community 
members who support the mission 
and leadership of John Carroll 
High School. While not a governing 
body, the council offers insight 
and guidance on key areas such 
as strategic planning, enrollment, 
advancement, and Catholic identity. 
Members serve as ambassadors for 
the school, helping to strengthen its 
future while keeping Christ at the 
center of all we do.

Kelly Cambron ‘80
Executive Committee Chair
Law Offices of Kelly A. Cambron

Grant Writer, Indian River  
State College

Keri Hughes

Director of Outreach and 
Philanthropic Services, Childcare 
Resources of Indian River County

Monica Cheslak

Jenny Fee
Secretary
Treasure Coast Hospice 
Community Outreach 
Representative

Steve Kulikowski
Financial Advisor, Edward Jones

Beth Alcalde ‘92
Finance Committee Chair
Partner, Akerman LLC

Partner, Kirwin Norris, PA
Mike Kirwin

George E. Warren Corporation
Tyler Guettler ‘02

Owner, Sparq Creative
Laurie VanName

CEO, Anastasia &  
Company Consulting

Stacy Annone

Owner, Class 101 of the  
Treasure Coast

Mike O’Leary

Roger Priest
Building and Grounds Chair
President & COO, RK  Davis 
Construction Corporation

Dear John Carroll friends,

At John Carroll High School, we believe a student’s education is a family affair. Education is not a solitary path—it’s a shared 
journey. And at John Carroll, we are honored to walk alongside our students and their families every step of the way. 

This partnership is the heart of our school community. It creates the foundation for a caring, connected environment where 
students thrive, families feel supported, and lifelong relationships are built. The John Carroll Family extends far beyond the 
students, faculty, and staff you see on campus each day. It includes alumni, parents, friends, and community partners—
each one an essential part of this journey.

The Advancement Office works diligently to cultivate continued support for John Carroll High School. Through personal 
relationships, signature events, and shared initiatives, we strive to keep our community engaged and united in our purpose. 

This year, our efforts have focused on:

To those who have long walked with us—thank you. Your loyalty and faith in our mission 
carry us forward. To those just beginning this journey with John Carroll—welcome. We 
are so glad you’re here.

Together, we will continue to build something truly lasting— for our students, for our 
school, and for generations to come.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Mrs. Jessica Krueger
DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT

ALUMNI OUTREACH
We continue to celebrate the lives 
and legacies of our graduates—
stories of purpose, service, and 
family that remind us what it 
means when we say “Once a Ram, 
Always a Ram.”

SPECIAL EVENTS
We bring people together in joyful 
and meaningful ways to reflect on 
our mission, strengthen bonds, and 
express gratitude for those who 
walk this journey with us.

FINANCIAL GIVING
We offer opportunities to give that 
directly support the evolving needs 
of our school, aligning the passions 
of our donors with the priorities of 
our students and educators.

2024-2025

COURTYARD
In the summer of 2024, we 
began revitalizing the heart of 
our campus: our courtyard. The 
upgrades included installing turf, 
removing the outdated wooden 
stage, and adding new picnic 
tables and umbrellas to create 
a more welcoming and versatile 
space for our students. Now, 
during lunch and after school, the 
courtyard buzzes with activity as 
students play spikeball, practice 
their short game on the new 
putting greens, and soak up the 
sunshine together.

FIELD HOUSE
What began as a metal warehouse 
building originally conceived 
several years ago has transformed 
into a 6,000 square foot concrete 
block structure which includes 
a state-of-the-art weight room, 
2500 square feet of practice turf 
for speed and agility training, 
and an indoor concession stand, 
ticketing window, and  restrooms 
for the athletic complex.  
Construction for our athletic field 
house is on track to be completed 
in early fall of 2025.

GYMNASIUM
Through the generous  
contributions of our gala donors, 
John Carroll High School 
has successfully completed 
comprehensive renovations to the 
gymnasium facility. The project 
encompassed the installation of 
new bleachers, complete interior 
painting, and professional epoxy 
coating of all stairways to enhance 
both safety and aesthetic appeal.

These strategic improvements 
have provided our student-
athletes with a modernized 
athletic facility that supports 
competitive excellence and 
community engagement. The 
renovated gymnasium now serves 
as a premier venue that reflects 
our institution’s commitment to 
providing exceptional facilities 
for our students and the broader 
school community.

GYM BATHROOMS
Thanks to the incredible 
generosity of our community 
at the Blue and Gold Gala, we 
raised $100,000 to completely 
renovate the original gymnasium 
bathrooms, which is an upgrade 
long overdue. Construction 
began in May, marking the start 
of a transformation that will bring 
these high-traffic facilities up to 
the standard our students and 
guests deserve.

This project is a powerful example 
of how our community comes 
together to support meaningful 
improvements across campus.

BUILT FOR THE WHOLE PERSON
A campus that reflects the dignity of all entrusted to our care

Advisor Spotlight  
Beth Alcalde
Elizabeth Dungey Alcalde ‘92, a member 
of John Carroll’s School Advisory Council, 
is a nationally recognized employee 
benefits attorney and Harvard Law 
graduate. She represents Fortune 500 
companies and other major organizations 
across industries, including healthcare, 
hospitality, and education. A leader at 
Akerman LLP, Beth serves on the firm’s 
Executive Committee and Board of 
Directors, and has previously held key roles 
such as Chair of Professional Development 
and Office Managing Partner for Palm 
Beach County. A proud member of the 
Class of 1992, Beth and her husband are 
John Carroll alumni raising their three kids, 
including the next generation of Rams: 
Grant, a 2024 graduate, and Clayton, who 
begins his journey at John Carroll this fall.

“JCHS provided a great foundation to me, 
and I wanted to do everything in my power 
to ensure that it could sustain its role in 
the community,” she shares. Married to 
a fellow Ram,  and part of a John Carroll 
legacy that includes all four of her sisters, 
Beth credits the school with shaping her 
future self and instilling in her the values of 
grace, humility, and faith.

One of her proudest moments was 
watching her son Grant, alongside his 
trained seizure response dog, Truman, walk 
across the graduation stage in 2024. “I was 
beaming with pride as I reflected on Grant’s 
health journey and the empathy and 
compassion that the John Carroll family 
showed him,” she says. As Clayton begins 
his journey at JCHS this fall, Beth looks 
forward to seeing him grow in a community 
where, she notes, “the administration 
and teachers are phenomenal, the focus 
on faith is unwavering, and the kindness 
and generosity of the students is evident. 
I choose to support John Carroll because 
the school has enhanced my family’s 
happiness, health, and success.”

We are proud to feature Beth in this 
year’s Impact Report and thankful for the 
wisdom, heart, and perspective she brings 
to our community. Her story is a beautiful 
reminder of the lifelong impact of a John 
Carroll education and the bright future that 
continues to unfold through the dedication 
of alumni, parents, and leaders like her.

Beth Alcalde and Family



BLUE & GOLD GALA
Our inaugural Blue & Gold Gala held on March 8, 
2025, wasn’t just an event. It was the beginning 
of a powerful new chapter in John Carroll’s story. 
This elegant gathering of our community raised 
an extraordinary $250,000 for John Carroll, 
exceeding all expectations and demonstrating 
the remarkable strength of our united 
community. The evening was filled with joy, 
laughter, and heartfelt moments that reminded 
us all why John Carroll is more than a school; it’s 
a family rooted in faith. Alumni, parents, faculty, 
and friends came together not only to celebrate, 
but to invest in the future of our students.

The evening shone brightest when we 
honored Coach Dave Vercillo with the Veritas 
Servant Leader Award, celebrating his 50-year 
commitment to shaping young lives at John 
Carroll. As stories of Coach V’s influence flowed 
throughout the night, the standing ovation that 
followed captured what words alone cannot: his 
profound impact across generations as teacher, 
coach, and mentor embodies the very essence 
of our mission. His legacy continues to inspire 
not only our students, but also the many alumni, 
parents, and colleagues whose lives he’s touched.

Your generosity is already visible throughout our 
campus. The success of our Call to Heart appeal, 
which unlocked a generous $50,000 match, made 
possible the complete renovation of student 
bathrooms: an everyday space now upgraded 
to reflect the same excellence we expect across 
all areas of campus life. Students will return in 
August to a tangible reminder that your support 
directly enhances their daily experience. This is 
just the beginning. Plans are already underway 
for the next phase of campus expansion and 
improvements, fueled by the momentum of  
your support.

When we gather in faith and purpose, there are 
no limits to what we can achieve together. The 
Blue & Gold Gala proved that your commitment to 
John Carroll’s future isn’t just strong,  
it’s transformative.  

Thank you for being part of this magnificent 
beginning. The tradition continues, and the best is 
yet to come.

THE POWER OF 
YOUR GIFT

SUPPORT WHAT 
MATTERS MOST TO YOU

The stories and successes shared throughout 
these pages are living proof of what happens 
when a community comes together in support 
of something greater. Your generosity fuels the 
mission of John Carroll High School: helping 
students deepen their faith, expand their minds, 
and discover their God-given purpose. Thank you 
for walking this journey with us.

At John Carroll, every gift makes a difference. Whether you 
choose to support scholarships, campus improvements, 
athletics, spiritual life, or student activities, your generosity 
helps us form young people in faith, character, and 
purpose. Choose the area that means the most to you and 
know that your support directly impacts the lives of our 
students each day.

PARTNERS IN 
FORMATION
“John Carroll has been a source of love and 
support, not just for Gabe, but for my whole 
family. Feeling like we are part of something 
that nurtures growth and provides that sense of 
belonging is such a rare and beautiful experience. 

It’s incredible that the school has not only been 
a place for my boys to grow, but also a place that 
has supported me as a parent. To know that they 
share the same values and morals I work hard to 
instill at home brings so much peace of mind. It’s 
like we are all on the same team, helping each 
other thrive.

Especially when times get tough, having that 
support system—whether it’s through staff, 
teachers, administration, or the community—
is priceless. John Carroll has really been a 
lifeline during challenging moments, offering 
encouragement when needed while allowing me 
to continue being the parent I aspire to be.”

Kelly Hernandez, mother of Gabe ‘25, 
Lukas ‘28, and Natasha ‘34

Ready to make  
your impact?  

Scan the QR code, 
return the enclosed 
envelope or text GIVE to 
772.877.0926 to give now



FINANCE

100% of students will receive some 
form of tuition assistance.

$14,135
Cost Per Student

$3,822,827 
Awarded in tuition assistance, state 

scholarships and other diocesan 
funded scholarships.

$12,950
Tuition

$11,950
Catholic Scholarship Tuition

Your support of the John Carroll Fund strengthens every aspect of life at John Carroll 
High School. Whether through an immediate gift or thoughtful planned giving, you 
are investing in the future of our students and our mission. If you have questions 
about any of the below options, please reach out to Mrs. Jessica Krueger, Director of 
Advancement, at (772) 464-5200 or email her at jkrueger@johncarrollhigh.com.

ADVANCING THE MISSION
The John Carroll Fund

TAXABLE IRA
Donors above 70.5 years of age may 
give a gift from their IRA (limited to 
$108,000 per year per individual, 
which were indexed for inflation 
starting in 2024). This counts 
towards your required minimum 
distribution (RMD) and is a way to 
avoid taxable income.

MATCHING GIFTS
Many companies provide matching 
gifts for their employees as a  benefit 
of their employment.  Matching gifts 
are an excellent way to double and 
sometimes triple the impact of your 
personal donation.

STOCK & SECURITIES
By giving a gift of appreciated 
securities, you can avoid paying capital 
gains on the stock or security, receive 
a charitable gift deduction on your tax 
return and John Carroll High School 
receives the full value of your security.

INCLUDE JOHN 
CARROLL IN YOUR WILL
To leave a gift in your will, simply 
share this sentence with your 
attorney or financial planner: “I 
bequeath ____% of my estate to the 
Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito, 
D.D.,J.C.L., as Bishop of the Diocese 
of Palm Beach, his successors in 
Office, a corporation sole. I wish to 
designate the funds to John Carroll 
High School.”

IMMEDIATE 
IMPACT GIVING
A gift to the John Carroll Fund is 
the most direct way to support our 
mission. Every gift, no matter the 
size, plays a vital role in shaping the 
daily experience of our students and 
helping John Carroll High School 
thrive. You can return the included 
envelope or visit johncarrollhigh.com 
to make a gift today.

CHARITABLE 
GIFT ANNUITIES
A charitable gift annuity is when you 
give a sum of money, in this case to 
John Carroll High School (minimum 
of $25,000 for the Diocese of Palm 
Beach and donor must be 65 years or 
older), and they pay you a guaranteed 
quarterly annuity payment for the 
rest of your life.

Kyle Collins ‘08

“I was excited to give back not only out of 
gratitude for the foundation it gave me but 
also out of excitement for the investments 
made to serve current and future students. 
Making a gift of appreciated stock was an 
easy and tax efficient way to contribute to 
those efforts in my own way.”

Mike and Mimi O’Leary, parents of  
Joe ‘15, Mary Kate ‘16, and Jack ‘19

 “John Carroll provides a supportive, 
complete education of the whole student. 
We feel blessed that our three children 
graduated from John Carroll. We continue 
our support because we know the positive 
impact that Catholic education has on 
students’ lives.”

Tuition & Fees (90%)

Endowment (5%)

Other (4%)

Athletics (1%)

INCOME

Salaries/Benefits (66%)

Admin (11%)

Building/Utilities (9%)

Instructional (6%)

Ancillary (5%)

Athletics (3%)

EXPENSES



Your support of the John Carroll Fund strengthens every aspect of life at John Carroll High School. Whether through an 
immediate gift or thoughtful planned giving, you are investing in the future of our students and our mission. If you have 
questions about any of the below options, please reach out to Mrs. Jessica Krueger, Director of Advancement,  
at (772) 464-5200 or email her at jkrueger@johncarrollhigh.com.

JCHS ATHLETIC FIELD HOUSE
Naming Opportunities

Call us Today.
Let’s turn your support into 
something lasting.
www.johncarrollhigh.com

772.464.5200

jkrueger@johncarrollhigh.com

• Step up to the plate. Leave your legacy.

• Even Legends... Take a Break.
• Name the most visited spot in  

the house.

MEN’S AND WOMEN’S 
RESTROOMS

BATTING CAGES

$75,000

$5,000 each – 3 available

• Housed in the former campus 
weight room, the Recovery 
Zone is a vital space. 

• Because every strong return 
deserves a strong foundation.

RECOVERY ZONE FOR 
ATHLETIC TRAINER
$5,000

• Branded JC practice turf area.

• Where vision turns into game plans.
• Includes custom JC furniture.

CONCESSION AREA & 
TICKET WINDOW

COACHES’ OFFICE– 
GAME PLANNING SUITE

CENTRAL ENTRYWAY

• Includes digital hall of fame and 
digital touchscreen record board.

• Where school spirit begins on 
game day – refreshments hub.

PRACTICE TURF

$75,000

• Supporting strength.  One rep at 
 a time.

WEIGHTROOM 
TRAINING RACK
$5,000 each – 2 of 6 remaining

$75,000

$30,000

$50,000



IMPACT REPORT | 2024-2025

Ready to make  
your impact?  
Scan the QR code, 
return the enclosed 
envelope or text GIVE to 
772.877.0926 to give now


